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June 5, 2014 
 

HICAP Medicare Seminar on June 19 
 
The Health Insurance Counseling and Advocacy Program (HICAP) and Santa Maria 
Public Library will present a seminar on understanding Medicare, including the new 
changes for 2014. This program will benefit people near retirement age and those who 
have already been using Medicare. Learn how to navigate the complex Medicare 
system, how best to take advantage of programs designed to benefit you, and what 
rules may have changed recently.  
 
The seminar will be held from 2:00 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. on Thursday, June 19, 2014. The 
location will be Shepard Hall in the Santa Maria Public Library, 421 S. McClelland 
Street.  
 
Seating will be limited. To reserve a space, please call HICAP at (800) 434-0222 or 
(805) 928-5663. 
 
 
Department:     Library Reference  
Contact Person:   Colin Delaney, Library Technical Assistant 
Telephone Number:    (805) 925-0994 ext. 331 
E-mail Address:                cdelaney@cityofsantamaria.org 
 
 
 
 


